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LEITER OF COMMENT NO~ ! ~ 

From: Grant Johnson [Grant.Johnson@toro.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 4:59 PM 

To: Director - FASB 

Subject: Comment on proposed changes to FAS 157,115 and 124 LEITER OF COMMENT NO. \ \ 

Dear Sir: 

Due to the severe disruption in credit markets and the resulting major impairment of mortgage backed 
s.ecurities, I recommend they should be valued on a cash flow model while they are under market duress. 

Thank you, 

Grant Johnson I Manager I Toro Employees Federal Credit Union I gG1IJLiohnson({vtoro.cmJ11 
(Office) 952-887-8050 I Fax (952) 948-4849 

'I'his electronic message including any attachments ("Message") may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under trade secret and other 
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, notify the sender immediately, 
permanently delete all copies of this Message, and be aware that examination, use, 
dissemination, duplication or disclosure of this Message is strictly prohibited. 
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